
POWER AUHORITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORKC'ACF' 
INDIAN POINT NO. 3 NUCLEAR POWER PLANT 

P. 0. BOX 215 BUCHANAN, N. Y. 10511 

lTiLEPiHONE: 914-739.8200 

July 3, 1980 
IP-SLM-9164 

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
R egion 1 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pa. 19406 

Subject: I. E. Bulletin 80-10 

Dear Mr. Grier: 

This is in response to the bulletin addressing contamination of non
radioactive systems and resulting potential for unmnonitored, uncontrolled re
lease of radioactivity to the environment. This is to verify that the required 
actions in items 1 and 2 have been completed.  

Very truly yours, 

SLM:ms Resident Manager 

cc: office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555
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